



INSTITUCIÓN EDUCATIVA REPÚBLICA DE HONDURAS
Aprobada mediante Resolución No 033 del 21 de abril de 2003

SECUENCIA DIDÁCTICA No_6_ 2021

Generado por la contingencia del COVID 19

Título de la secuencia didáctica:	Comparativos y presente progresivo		
Elaborado por:	SANDRA MARIA BARRIENTOS CUELLAR		
Nombre del Estudiante:		Grado:	OCTAVO
Área/Asignatura	INGLES	Duración:	5 horas

MOMENTOS Y ACTIVIDADES

EXPLORACIÓN

En esta guía haremos un repaso de los temas vistos hasta el momento, con el propósito de afianzar en dichos contenidos. Podremos consultar en los siguientes links:
www.ingles-practico.com
www.aprenderingles.com

ESTRUCTURACIÓN

☐ Comprensión del lectura

The most expensive taco

The most expensive Taco in the world costs more than \$25,000. You can buy it at a resort in Mexico. Chefs have special beef from Japan flown in for this food.

They also use a special ingredient called caviar. Fish eggs are used to make caviar. The fish eggs come from a special white fish.

The taco also has a unique cheese made with wild mushrooms and milk. This very expensive taco even has gold in its salsa. The chefs also use the best peppers, alcohol and coffee from Asia to make the salsa.

Chefs sprinkle more gold on the top. Then, they serve it to hungry guests. Diners say this taco is delicious. Many, however, say it is not worth the price. They say that there needs to be more than one taco to make them full. They are glad the restaurant offers more choices.

The cost of the taco does not include a stay at the resort. Guests spending the night must pay \$990 to spend a night at the resort.

De acuerdo con el texto responder las siguientes preguntas:

1. What is not used to make the salsa?

- A. Coffee C. Water
 B. Alcohol D. Gold

2. Where does caviar come from?

A. Pigs C. Chickens

B. Fish D. ows

3. What is another word for chefs?

A. Bosses C. Cooks

B. Owners D. Moms

4. What is not true about this taco?

A. It has gold in it. C. It is made with coffee.

B. It is from Japan. D. It contains fish eggs.

5. What is not true about this taco?

A. The taco has no beef. C. It comes in a truck.
B. It arrives by airplane. D. Cows are killed locally.

☐ Pasado progresivo

Completar las oraciones con el verbo en forma correcta.

1. The phone _____ (ring) while I _____ (sleep)

2. I _____ (cook) dinner when Sue _____ (arrive)

3. When the dog _____ (bark), they _____ (try) to sleep.

4. While we _____ (dance), the music _____ (stop)

5. Sam _____ (listen) to music, so he _____ (not hear) you.

6. While we _____ (talk), someone _____ (steal) my bag.

7. The prisoner _____ (run) away while the policemen were _____ (joke).

8. My boss _____ (call) me while I _____ (eat).

9. While I _____ (work), my husband _____ (ask) my help.

10. When they _____ (come

6

☐ Comparativos

Escribe la oración correcta utilizando el comparativo:

1. A train / fast / a bicycle

2. I / happy / you

3. New cars / good / old cars

4. Colombia / large / Costa Rica

- 5. Rainy days / bad / sunny days
- 6. Elephants / big / dogs
- 7. Art / interesting / fashion

TRANSFERENCIA

Fortalecer los aprendizajes ayuda a mejorar nuestros canales de comunicación. El repaso ayuda a afianzar nuestros conocimientos. Hagamos de nuestra rutina diaria un fortalecimiento de los temas aprendidos

AUTOEVALUACIÓN

- 1. ¿Qué aprendizajes construiste?
- 2. Lo qué aprendiste, ¿te sirve para la vida? ¿Si/no; por qué?
- 3. ¿Qué dificultades tuviste? ¿Por qué?
- 4. ¿Cómo resolviste las dificultades?
- 5. Si no las resolviste ¿Por qué no lo hiciste?
- 6. ¿Cómo te sentiste en el desarrollo de las actividades? ¿Por qué?

RECURSOS	Guía # 6, cuaderno, diccionario Links: www.aprenderingles.com www.ingles-practico.com Nota: Recuerda enviar la guía con nombres y apellidos completos, grupo, grado y el número de la guía que estas mandando. Puedes enviarlos al correo electrónico sandra.barrientos@ierepublicadehonduras.edu.co O a mi número de WhatsApp 3194646466 Muchas gracias.
FECHA Y HORA DE DEVOLUCIÓN	De acuerdo a la programación institucional.